
 
 

Christ School Simple Living in the Context of COVID-19 

“Simple Living will provide the framework for COVID specific curriculum and guidelines to ensure 

responsible living in community with one another. Rest assured that these are temporary restrictions 

that will be lifted as soon as the global pandemic comes under control. While some guidelines might 

appear stringent, the end will justify the means – “Less is More.” 

 

The following extra guidelines will be in place at the beginning of the 2020-2021 school year 

• Except for a desk chair and small area rug, no furniture may be brought into a dorm room. That 

includes the following 

o Futons 

o Bean bags 

o Couches 

o Loveseats  

o Any other furniture similar in nature to these 

• *Seniors may bring a small, commercial grade refrigerator  

• Beds, desks, and dressers are to be kept in place. Do not disassemble and relocate them.  

• Each dorm will be fitted with an Electric Kettle for ramen and noodles, and a Keurig. Do not 

bring your own to store in your room.  

• Please keep clothing and footwear brought to campus to a minimum. Bring only what is 

necessary 

• Room inspection will be done in the evenings from Monday-Thursday, in between In Rooms and 

Lights Out.  

 

There will be an added emphasis on cleanliness this year. Dorm parents will be especially monitoring the 

cleanliness of bedsheets, towels, and laundry, to make sure that our rooms are staying as sanitary as 

possible.  

 


